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The following is a synopsis of the significant motions made at the Marine Advisory Board 
meeting of March 3, 2005 (minutes attached) that were specifically adopted as 
recommendations to the City Commission: 
 
 

ITEM VI.   PRESENTATION – FORT LAUDERDALE BEACH AND INTERCOASTAL WALK 
Pages 11 through 15 
 
MOTION was made by Randolph Adams and seconded by Steve Tilbrook that the Marine 
Advisory Board forwards a recommendation to give full emphatic support to Paul Flanigan’s 
project that it is in the best interest of the City as well as the County. An amendment to the 
motion by Chairman Flanigan to incorporate future planning of zoning related requirements for 
passenger parking for tour boats was accepted as part of the plan.  Approval was unanimous 
and the motion carried (14-0).  
  
ITEM VII.  DISCUSSION – PROPOSED FLORIDA STATE SENATE BILL 7040 – 
COMMERCIAL WORKING WATERFRONT LEGISLATION 
Pages 15 and 16 
 
MOTION was made by Steve Tilbrook and seconded by Rick Schulze to support the legislation 
from the City Commission to the Broward Legislative delegation. Roll call showed unanimous 
approval (14-0). 
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Jamie Hart, Supervisor of Marine Facilities 
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